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Annual Report Showcases the College’s Achievements for 2020-2021 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – November 4, 2021 

Luther College has released its Annual Report for the 2020-2021 school year. The Annual Report 

highlights many successes, despite the pandemic, from both the High School and University campuses. 

In addition, the Annual Report publicly releases the College’s audited financial statements for the fiscal 

year. The full report is available here. 

Significant achievements and activities included: 

• The University campus operated entirely remotely, both in teaching, research, and

administrative operations

• The High School campus operated in-person, except for an eight-week period of remote

learning due to province-wide COVID cases and subsequent restrictions

• The Rev. Dr. Marc Jerry was installed at the eighth President of Luther College

• Financial expenses were much lower than usual due to the pandemic which cancelled in-person

extra-curricular activities at the High School and in-person teaching at the University

• 1.77 million dollars was raised from both high school and university fundraising initiatives

Looking to the future, Dr. Jerry says, “There is much to be hopeful for, as our work continues as an 

educational ministry that produces graduates who will be an important part of the healing of the world 

to come.” 

As well, Luther College is formally announcing the 2021-2022 Luther College Board of Regents 

including new Board Chair, Gregory Swanson following the 2021 Annual General Meeting held on 

Saturday, October 16, 2021. 

Board members include: 

• Janet Bjorndahl (Vice Chair)

• Andrea Wagner (Corporate Secretary)

• Daryl Nelson (Treasurer)

• Marie Digney

• Robert Davis

• Beth Drozda

• Lee Elliott

• Laurel Garven

• Daranne Harris

• Helga Hein

• Victoria Mwamasika

• Dwight Nelson

• Karl Tiefenbach
• Jim Vadeboncouer

https://www.luthercollege.edu/university/about-luther/annual-report
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Luther College also wishes to thank Jody Hilderman, who completed her term on the Board of Regents 

in October 2021, for her four years of service. 

 

Many Board members are alumni of either the High School or the University (or both), and have long-

standing connections to the Luther community through their church and/or families. More information 

and detailed biographies of Luther College’s Board of Regents are available here. 

 

Who We Are 

Luther College, Regina operates two educational institutions -- a historical independent high school 

accredited by the Saskatchewan Ministry of Education and a post-secondary campus federated with 

the University of Regina.  
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